
The Christmas holiday is finally here, 

just a few more days to go.  I’m sure 

you’re looking forward to spending 

time with your family, like me, even 

though it will be very different this 

year. I’m sure you’re also very       

excited about the presents you will 

find under the tree on Christmas 

morning.  I hope that you will be 

blessed with a very happy and 

peaceful Christmas. If you would like 

to join us for some socially distanced 

carols there will be ‘Carols on the 

Green’ near Greenside, in               

Dunnington on Wednesday 23rd   

December at 6pm.  Please check  St 

Nicholas’s website for more details.  

Enjoy the rest of your week and have 

fun! 

                       God Bless. 

                               Lisa. 

Joke Book 
What do snowmen like to do at 
the weekend? 
Just chill out!  
Who wears a red suit and goes 
“Oh, oh ,oh?” 
Santa walking backwards!  
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God 

Thank you for giving us the gift of 

Jesus, 

The greatest Christmas gift of all. 

Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question of the week! 

What special gift could you give this 

Christmas? 

 

                   Magic foaming snowman                               

                                   

You will need 

Bicarbonate of soda 

Washing up liquid 

Salt 

Vinegar 

Decorations 

 

1. In a bowl mix 2 cups of bicarbonate of soda and                     
2 tablespoons of salt. 

2. Mix thoroughly, then add 1 teaspoon of washing up liquid. 
3. Next add 8 tablespoons of water and form the dough into a 

ball. If it is too crumbly, add 1 tablespoon of water at a time 
until it forms a dough. 

4. Make and decorate your snowman. 
5. If you want to turn your snowman into a mound of icy cold 

foam, pour over 1 cup of vinegar and you will see a foamy 
explosion. 

 

Carol Service at Holy Trinity Church, Stockton on the Forest 
on Sunday 20th December at 4pm. To reserve seats please 
email Ennis on ennisjacksonuk@yahoo.co.uk  

mailto:ennisjacksonuk@yahoo.co.uk


Can you find Santa’s hat? 


